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(Canadian Police College Collége canadien de police

Box (C.P.) 8900 Ottawa, Canada K1G 3J2
Tel.-Tél.: (613) 993-G500 Fax-Télec.: (613) 990-9738

May 18, 1999

Chief of Police

Royal Newfoundland Constabulary
Water St. P.O. Box 7247

St Iohn's, NFLD.
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Dear Sir,

On April 8, 9 and 10, the Ontario Police College, the RCMP and the Canadian Police College, in
cooperation with the Canadian Association of Chiefs of Police hosted a national use of force
workshop at the Ontario Police College. The goal of this workshop was to create a national use of
force model for the country. We are pleased to report that the nearly 60 participants who attended
were successful in creating and endorsing a single model.

Sgt. Jim Carroll from your organization was one of the participants and we would like to thank you
for making his services available and for the contributions he made. Everyone came together in the
spirit of cooperation and compromise needed to ensure the success of the workshop and all police
will benefit from their efforts.

Again thank you for your support.
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